
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS25676

This bill relates to the administration of property taxes. This change would remove the requirement that
county auditors deliver the abstracts of property tax rolls to the State Tax Commission via "certified mail."

FISCAL NOTE
There is no fiscal impact to the state because the cost of delivering these abstracts is paid by the counties.
County auditors would save a small amount on postage by using either electronic transmission or regular
mail.

Contact:
Alan Dornfest
Tax Commission
(208) 334-7742

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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